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	 One of the most valued things that is returned to us in our new sobriety, is our sense of 
humor. Our new ability to laugh at ourselves, especially our past, is both welcomed and 
appreciated.  
The Loyola Men’s Group has had a longtime tradition of focusing its discussion on recovery- 
what we are doing now, and leaving stories of our active disease to other meetings.   
Tonight, as we gather around the campfire, you are invited to participate in a meeting where 
we tell funny stories about ourselves. Each of us can recall things we did to others or 
ourselves which only now in recovery have a humorous side. Perhaps this is but another 
example of how much forgiveness is built into the Program?   
This meeting is not meant to keep anyone sober, but surely our zest and appreciation for 
life may well keep people coming back. Do some thinking of a story you would like us to 
laugh with you about tonight. You women should have some pretty good ones too. Think 
clean – think funny!
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